
The  following  information  contains  highlights  from  the  January  7,  2020,  Readington  Board  of  Education  annual                
reorganization   meeting.   For   complete   minutes,   please   check   the   district   website   on   or   about   January   22,   2020.  
 
Reorganization  

● Election   results   were   announced.  
● The  Oath  of  Office  was  administered  to  new  Board  members:  Carolyn  Podgorski,  Laura  Simon,  and  Thomas                 

Wallace.  
● Laura   Simon   was   re-elected   Board   President,   and   Anna   Shinn   was   re-elected   Board   Vice-President.  
● The   2020   Board   of   Education   calendar   was   approved.  
● Board   President   appointments   were   approved.  
● Current   Board   bylaws,   policies,   and   regulations   were   adopted.  
● The   Code   of   Ethics   was   adopted.  
● The  Hunterdon  County  Democrat  and  the  Courier  News  were  approved  as  the  primary  official  weekly                

newspapers  for  2020  legal  notices,  and  the  Star-Ledger  was  approved  as  the  alternate  daily  newspaper  for                 
2020   legal   notices.  

 

 
 

In   Photo   (left   to   right):   Thomas   Wallace,   Laura   Simon/Board   President,   Carolyn   Podgorski,   and   Dr.   Jonathan   Hart/Superintendent .  
 
Superintendent’s   Report  

● Board   Attorney,   Stephen   Fogarty,   presented   the   Board   Code   of   Ethics   training.  
● Dr.   Hart   gave   a   brief   update   on   the   status   of   the   Readington   Middle   School   well   issue.  

 
 



Unfinished   Business  
● The   Food   Advisory   Meeting   will   take   place   at   2:30   p.m.   on   Monday,   January   13,   2020,   at   Readington   Middle  

School.  
 

 
The  next  Board  of  Education  meeting  is  scheduled  for  January  21,  2020,  at  7:00  p.m.  in  the  Board  Meeting  Room  at                      
Holland  Brook  School.  Please  review  the  agenda  that  will  be  posted  on  Friday,  January  17,  2020,  and  consider                   
attending.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Contact:   Doreen   Harris   /   908-534-2897  
dharris@readington.k12.nj.us  


